NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT
CITY OF ATWATER
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the regular Planning Commission meeting of
Wednesday, February 16, 2022 was Adjourned to Thursday, February 24, 2022 at 6:00
PM in the Council Chambers located at 750 Bellevue Road, Atwater, California.
The Adjourned Regular Meeting shall be held to:

Continue a Public Hearing Making an environment finding that the
projects are categorically exempt under the California Environmental
Quality Act (CEQA) and to consider adopting a resolution amending
Resolution No. PC 0101-19 approving Site Plan No. 722-19; located at
273 E Bellevue Road (APN 156-060-023) and adopting a resolution
approving a site plan located at 295 E. Bellevue Road, Atwater (APN 156-
060-012).

To consider Nomination of Planning Commission representative for the
General Plan Technical Advisory Committee.

Dated this 17t Day of February 2022

A

GREG THOMPSON, SECRETARY

STATE OF CALIFORNIA )
COUNTY OF MERCED ) SS. AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING
CITY OF ATWATER )

Greg Thompson deposes and says: That he is the duly designated and qualified
Secretary for the City of Atwater Planning Commission and that he caused the above
notice to be posted on the door of the City Council Chambers, Atwater, California, by
6:00 PM February 17, 2022.




